
November 19, 1974 

Mr. Toros Omartian 
390 Bridge St. 
Spri ngfield, Mass. 01103 

Dear Mr. Omartian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for· that purpose. 

Our receipt #19437 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


